Donna Conkling

From: Andrew M. Edelman <amedelman@me.com>
Sent: Saturday, June 04, 2016 7:35 AM

To: Clerk's Department

Subject: Grass Clipping Pickups

I am writing in opposition to this new proposed ‘regulation’ on the Village no longer picking up grass clippings
curbside. Why not try this on a ‘voluntary’ basis and see if it reduces the amount of pickups and waste? This
will be a burden on homeowners who, for a variety of reasons, choose not to ‘grass mulch.” Certainly, the
elderly and infirm will have difficulty in taking these bags to the transfer station on their won. The alternative
is to pay our gardeners to dispose of the clippings and they, in turn, need to pay for the privilege of dropping
this ‘waste’ at the transfer station. With the continued increases in our taxes, why does the Village continue to
try to reduce our services?

Those with allergies to grass may well be impacted negatively.

Thank-you.



